

## PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

January 18, 2017

Mr. Craig Stokke Chairman, Bid Committee Rotary District 5360 P.O. Box 1197 Brag Creek, Alberta TOL OKO

Dear Mr. Stokke:

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I am pleased to support the City of Calgary's bid to host the Rotary International Convention in 2023, 2024 or 2025.

I am delighted that you are considering Canada for this honour, and I am certain every effort will be made to ensure that the delegates have an extremely successful and enjoyable congress here. The City of Calgary would, I am sure, be an excellent host for the members of your organization, and I hope and trust that you will reach a decision in favour of its candidacy.

Please accept my best wishes for a successful event.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P.

Prime Minister of Canada